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To whom it may concern.
 
Whilst I am fairly new to the pharmacy profession (3 years), I believe the loss of Martindale as
a required text will impact on anyone who deals regularly with patients from overseas, as the
removal of this will mean a lack of being able to compare brands from overseas and advise
accordingly (for example, if they need a prescription in Australia but not overseas, or if the
requested medicine is even available in Australia). I do not believe it should be removed as a
required text.
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